CAG Quarterly Meeting Feb. 18th 2021

- 1. Welcome/Check In -
 - 1. Attendance
 - 1. Interim Chief Barries
 - 2. OIR Group Monitor Michael Gennaco
 - 3. Alan Caddell
 - 4. Capt. Mayra Franco
 - 5. Destiny Rivas Chair & Native Advocate
 - 6. Jasmine Dellafosse Advocate Secretary of CAG
 - 7. Julia Shardt Community Advocate
 - 8. Dara Dalmau- FEED
 - 9. Sammy Nunez Fathers & Families
- 2. Updates from Chief Barries
 - I. Began sports
 - II. Expanded explore program
 - III. Working on the diversion efforts
 - IV. Launched the Law Enforcement Applicant Development (LEAD)
 - V. SUSD PD Sent to DOJ the Diversion comments and recommendations will receive that via email. (Alan believes its encouraging and good step) Great outline and overall supported of the diversion.
 - VI. April was the task date for the Diversion Policy.
 - VII. Established a protocol around Mental health services
 - VIII. We are now meeting with CWA on a monthly basic and evaluating with our interactions
 - IX. We are meeting weekly with SUSD PD staff
- 1. Monitor Updates by Mr. Gennaco
 - I. Since we last met we issued our second report on the progress on the agreement, everyone should have received a copy of these
 - II. 30 of 74 task have been completed since the first report
 - III. Students maybe back in fall and goal is that these task will be completed
 - IV. Some of these task are around training and will take time and policy are in place to provide guidance to the trainings
 - V. Remain optimistic and have gotten a lot done
 - VI. Are we making progress towards the intent of agreement?
 - i. Yes I believe we are and believe in creating a safe environment, the agreement is comprehensive and if addressed and implemented we can meet these expectations of the administrative response.
 - ii. Upgrading the way we engage other services like mental health etc
 - iii. Use of force policy has not been finalized and not to a place where the DOJ has signed off on it
 - b. Is SUSD PD tracking police interactions with adults?
- 2. Membership
 - a. Who are current members? Should that list be reviewed by superintendent to make sure stakeholders are well represented
 - b. Making sure our voices and concerns are heard
 - c. We need to make a flyer and send out reminders to our group (Destiny &Dara will work on this)
 - d. We would like to meet the new interim superintendent